
 

 

     No.CBIT/122/Admn./2021            Dt.27.09.2021 
 

CIRCULAR 
 

 Ref:  G.O.Rt.No.2191, dt.27.09.2021 of General Administration (SPL.E) Department. 
*** 

 
The Government declared holiday on 28th September, 2021 to all the Government 

Offices, Private Institutions, Schools and all Educational Institutions due to incessant 
rains and imminent forecast of heavy rains in Telangana State because of “Gulab” 
Cyclone, vide reference cited above.   

 
In view of the above, it is hereby declared holiday for the Institute on 28.09.2021.  

All the Examinations scheduled on 28.09.2021 have been postponed. The revised dates 
of examinations will be intimated in due course. 

 

                   
       PRINCIPAL 

 
To  
All Heads of the Departments / Sections, for information and arrange for circulation of the  
information among all the staff and students under their control. 
 
C.C.  to all the Directors, Joint Directors, Functionary Heads, for information. 
 to the WBC Team, to upload the information on the Institute’s Website. 
  

 
 
 

 


